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Legal Aid Services of Oregon, Oregon Law Center 

can help with public benefits

Legal Aid Services of Oregon and the Oregon Law Center, civil legal service 

providers for low-income Oregonians, operate a public benefits hotline where 
low-income Oregonians can talk to lawyers and paralegals to get advice on public 

benefits, including unemployment benefits:

800-520-5292 or Oregonlawhelp.org.

Be safe. Wear a mask. Get vaccinated. Stay well.


